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The Hub Plus are working with the University
of Derby and the University of Nottingham
to provide a new and exciting placement
opportunity for nursing and pharmacy
students.

This is a great opportunity for practices to
engage patients and staff in a placement
that will benefit all those involved. Plus, it’s
only a one day commitment for
practices/PCNs!

If you’re interested in hosting the next
generation of primary care professionals,
please click here to register you interest, or
click here to find out more about Students
on Tour 2024.

STUDENTS 
O N  T O U R  2 0 2 4

D E R B Y  &
N O T T I N G H A M

ANNOUNCEMENTS

DERBYSHIRE
GENERAL PRACTICE

NURSINGConference 2024
Wednesday 26th June 2024(North)
Casa Hotel Chesterfield 

Wednesday 25th September 2024
(Derby) Still to be confirmed 
 
🔹 Empowering sessions
🔹 Networking opportunities
🔹 Professional development

Celebrate, learn, and connect with
fellow GPNs!

Are you currently pondering your career path within primary care? Perhaps you find yourself asking questions
like: 

Where do I see myself in the next few years professionally? 
What steps can I take to progress in my career? 
What are my options for further development and advancement? 

If any of these questions resonate with you, we have an exciting opportunity tailored just for you: Career
Conversations. 

Career Conversations provide an opportunity, designed to provide you with personalised guidance, support,
and clarity as you navigate your career journey within primary care. Our experienced colleagues at The Hub Plus
are here to help you explore your career pathways, develop progression plans, and discover the array of options
available to you. 

Simply complete the Expression of Interest form by clicking here.

If you encounter any issues accessing the form or have questions about Career Conversations, please do not
hesitate to reach out to us via email at dlmc.thehubplus@nhs.net or by calling 07883 328933. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LllmcKGO8kGtHgqxwl7xzgGN8xnCygRBkJsGasfl4WdUMEc1NFUwNjJTUUwxMjVCQ0hHMDdMUDY0VS4u
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NEWS
Calling all Designated Prescribing Practitioners and strong
Pharmacy Practice Teams! – Are you looking to offer support
to the next generation of pharmacists and showcase how
community and general practice pharmacy works?

If your practice is unable to commit to supporting a
foundation year trainee, Peak Pharmacy are looking for
Designated Prescribing Practitioner (DPP) support for 2025/26,
from November 2025. This is important to:

For your own professional development and portfolio
including updating supervisory skills.
Contribute towards workload targets and NHS indicators,
trainees can support with day-to-day workload within your
team.
Help to build new or develop existing relationships with
other healthcare providers in your local area.
Allow you to support the development of the future
workforce and showcase primary cares place in
healthcare.
Provide Derbyshire with a sustainable workforce pipeline.

 For more information or to offer support please email
emma.brailsford1@nhs.net or
linda.ferguson@peakpharmacy.co.uk

CPD funding for the 23/24 financial
year has now ended. As a result, any
claims submitted will not be
processed until the new CPD funding
24/25 is released. We are asking
Eligible roles to still fill out the funding
request form and they will be placed
on a waiting list until new funding has
been released by NHSE.

There's still time to take part in our pre-
employment programme focussed on
nursing careers, in partnership with the
University of Derby and University
Hospitals of Derby and Burton.

The Chesterfield cohort in July.

For further information please email
emma.brailsford1@nhs.net.

GPA accredited programme: Derbyshire have a further 20 spaces available for the next
cohort of learners which will begin in September. If you have a GPA interested in completing

one of the two accredited route options, then please complete the below expression of
interest form by July 5th. - Midlands GPA Programme - Lincolnshire Training Hub

The Hub Plus Derbyshire and Hereford and Worcestershire
Training Hub have been awarded NHSE funding for Cancer
Education in support of the NHS Long Term Plan for Cancer.
The team have partnered with specialised provider, Gateway
C who are focused on supporting Primary Care professionals
with education and training to detect cancer earlier.

As part of the programme, a suite of bespoke role specific
training and development opportunities are available for
clinical and non-clinical staff. 

If you'd like to know more, please click here. 
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We are here and we are listening.

CONTACT US 

THE HUB’S HUB
If you'd like to see all the incredible accomplishments the Hub Plus

team achieved in 2023 and so far in 2024, please click here and head
over the Hub Plus website Resource Page where you can check out

our the End of Year review. 

We’d love to hear from you – our Primary Care family. What
can we do to help YOU on your #primarycarejourney?

Find us on:

ddlmc.thehubplus@nhs.net

www.thehubplus.co.uk

07883 328933

https://www.thehubplus.co.uk/resources-library

